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Ladies - 
 

Hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas 
and praying this newsletter finds you all 
filled with the Joy of Christ.  
 
As this is my last letter to you as your 
President, please know I have enjoyed and 
felt honored to get to know each and every 
one of you.  
 
We all look forward to Dolores Ely leading 
us in the future. I will be a part of our 
special club as we continue to make an im-
pact in our community and our state. Bless-
ings to each and every one of you and a 
hope for the happiest of New Years. 
 

Respectfully, 
Robyn L. Whitaker, President 
 


